
 

April 14th, 2022 

  

Donated for Humanitarian Assistance in Response to the Ukraine Situation 

 

Hoshizaki Group has decided to donate 10 million yen to the Polish Red Cross and Peace Winds 
Japan, non-profit organizations that provide humanitarian assistance to the most vulnerable people 
affected by the serious situation in Ukraine. These donations will be used to provide emergency 
humanitarian assistance to those who have been severely suffering in Ukraine and those who have  
evacuated to surrounding areas. 
 
We hope that this emergency situation will be resolved as soon as possible, and that peace will return 

to the Ukraine and surrounding countries. 
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